## Seoul UIP 2015 Happy New Year!



Dear Colleagues and Friends,

May your Christmas sparkle with moments of love, laughter and goodwill,
And may the year ahead be full of contentment and joy.

I wish you a joyous Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Greeting from the UIP Chapter Meeting: Seoul UIP 2015 Organizing Committee.

As president of the Seoul UIP 2015, I hope every one of you have a wonderful holiday season and that 2015 brings much joy, happiness and success to all of our UIP family. While as we welcome the brand new year, the work on the preparation of the Seoul UIP 2015 is now stably underway.

In addition, abstract submission has opened on December 1st 2014. Submission shall be available until 28th of February 2015. Please kindly spread the good news to the colleagues at your organization or members of the affiliated societies to make the Congress a great success.

Thank you for your continued support for the Seoul UIP 2015.

Sincerely yours,

Congress President of Seoul UIP 2015. Dr. Dong-ik Kim MD, ph.D, FACS





Visit the Offcial Website